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Sixth Form Newsletter 26/03/24 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
So, another term comes to an end.  What a busy and exciting term it has been, with Sixth 
Form students continuing to push themselves to achieve. 
 
Progression – UCAS discovery day 
 
A reminder that our UCAS discovery day takes place on 17th 

April.  We are offering to take all of our year 12 students to the 
UCAS discovery day at Farnborough.  In order for students to 
attend, we need to have EV2s returned by form time on April 
15th at the very latest. 
 
Fundraising 
 

This term, we have managed to raise a significant amount of 
money for two wonderful charities in Beat and the Me2Club.  
Through our fundraising week and sponsored walk,  we have 
managed to raise nearly just over £2000 pounds this term alone.  
The students should be incredibly proud of themselves, the money 
they have raised will make a significant difference to the lives of 
many individuals.  What an amazing achievement! 

 
Easter revision session 
 
Mr Whitehouse has communicated home the 
dates and times for year 13 Easter revision 
sessions.  Details of what will be covered in each 
session are included in the letter.  These sessions 
have been put on to support our students with their 
final preparations for their A level exams.  

 
Careers 
 
There has been a significant amount of information provided to our year 
12 students this term around their progression pathways.  After the 
holidays, we will be restarting our 1:1 careers appointments for the 
students.  If they require one, they should speak to their tutor who will 
be able to book an appointment for them.  In addition, we would 
encourage all of our year 12 students to use Unifrog to continue their 
research. 
 
Exam season 
 

After the holidays, we enter into the exam season for our year 13 students.  This is a time at 
which the Sixth Form community needs to come together to support each other through the 
exam process.  We will be helping to make sure the study area is a productive working 
environment and would ask that students marshal this space as well to ensure it is a 
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productive environment for exam preparation.   In addition, if anyone is struggling with 
exam pressure, they should get in touch, and we will support them. 
 
Celebrating success 
 
This morning, we had our end of term rewards 
assembly.  It was excellent to see so many 
students receiving awards for the excellent effort 
they have been putting in this term.  We have a 
number of students on 100% attendance, each 
subject awarded certificates to the highest 
achievers and the students who have made the 
most progress, and tutors awarded those who 
have gone above and beyond with their efforts in 
Sixth Form.  
 
Additional studies 
 
Additional studies in term 3 will be covering the following areas: 
 
Year 12 – continuation of Post-18 progression pathways. 
 
Year 13 – space for supervised revision. 
 
Leaver’s arrangements 
 
We are planning on having three events to celebrate the success of our year 13s: 
 

• Leaver’s day will be held on 1st July.  This will run from 10:30 until 1:30 in school. 
• Leaver’s ball – this will be held on 2nd July.  More details to follow after the holidays. 
• Yearbook – this will go on sale in the first week back after the holidays.  More details 

will be shared with year 13 parents in the first week back. 
 
Return to school. 
 
We return to school for term 3 on Monday 15th April. 
 
I hope you all have lovely holiday. 
 
Kind regards 
 
David Constable 
 
Sixth Form Lead 

 
 
 

about:blank

